
With the money sent to 
the Middle East, we 
have enabled support 
to over 70 children and 
young adults as they 
continue to learn 
English. We have been English. We have been 
able to buy study books 
and stationary to help 
them in their learning.

English Study

As usual we have also 
looked a little further 
afield to see where we 
can make a small 
difference. We were 
able to ‘Twin a Tap’ in 
Uganda. Such a small Uganda. Such a small 
gesture from us, but 
one that makes a huge 
difference to others. 
I love that we can help! 

Twin a Tap

We sponsor 2 beautiful girls from Kenya as you 
will have heard me mention in previous 
newsletters. Mary has her 6th birthday in June 
and Precious turned 5 in April. Both girls and 
their families have remained safe during the 
pandemic and for that we are thankful. 
Birthdays gifts in monetary form have been sent, Birthdays gifts in monetary form have been sent, 
so they know they are cared for from a distance

Sponsoring

If you are happy with the
Quality of service and
Standard of work we provide
And would be happy to
recommend us, or even put a
review on the website, 
FFacebook, Google or Yell we
would greatly appreciate
that.

With your help we have been
able to send over £500 to 
help others since the last 
newsletter

  We will continue supporting
  Mary and Precious through 
  Compassion

5% of income goes to various 
charities and NGO’s 
supporting refugees and 
IDP’s in the Middle East

Blessed to be a
blessing

Spring/Summer 2021

Hello and welcome to the Spring /Summer 2021 
Newsletter for Ironing Relief.
It looks like we are finally beginning to emerge 
out of the shadow of Covid-19 and a new type of 
normality is resuming. It will be good to shop, go 
out for a meals and meet with friends in the 
coming weeks and months. coming weeks and months. 

Hello!


